
Nevada Real Estate Division – Projects Section 

The Division’s projects section is committed to working with our Builders to ensure we are 

flexible and accommodating in these unprecedented times.  

All DRE renewals for March through June will be considered active-in renewal so business can 

continue without interruption. The Division will update permits and process payments when 

the Division begins re-accessing mail and the system of record. There will be no interruption in 

renewal dates when letters are issued. 

For new and preliminary DRE’s please continue sending in your documents via mail. Please 

contact Jean McFeaters jmcfeaters@red.nv.gov or Christine Smith christine.smith@red.nv.gov 

in the project section. Staff will work on your individual submissions and provide approvals. 
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